
 

 

Saplings Class Autumn Term 1 Overview. 

English (Communication and Language) 

 

Our core book this half term:                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Troll Swap by Leigh Hodgkinson. 

Maths 

EYFS 
*Number and Place Value 

(Numbers 1-10). 

*Practical Number Activities. 

*Cardinal Values. 

*Bigger and Smaller. 

*Ordinal Numbers. 

 

Year 1 

*Number and Place Value 

*Addition and Subtraction 

*Geometry – Properties of 

Shapes 

*Measure – Length and Height 

Year 2 

*Number and Place Value 

*Addition and Subtraction 

*Geometry – Properties of 

Shapes 

*Measure – Length and Height 

 

Science (Understanding the World). 

 

Plants. 
 

 

Art (Creating with Materials). 

 

Colour Chaos. 

PSHE (Personal, Social, Health Education). 

 

Me and My Relationships. 

Computing. 

 

Digital Painting. 

R.E (Understanding the World – People, 

Cultures and Communities. 

 

What makes every person 

special, unique and 

important? 

Physical Education (Personal Development).  

 

 

Game and Ball Skills. 

Geography (The Natural World). 

 

Our Park and Our School. 
 

           Music (Being Imaginative and Expressive). 

 

       Fast and Slow. 

We will be enjoying Forest School sessions on Thursdays for this half term. A separate letter has 

further information about what to bring on. 

Our P.E days are Monday, Thursday and Friday. We ask that children come into school in their P.E 

kit. 

May we remind you of our expectations for homework and reading. We would love it if our 

children could read at least three times a week and complete their one piece of homework 

(chosen from the grid) we send out on a Friday and give this back in on a Wednesday please 



(Reception to Year 2). Reading books will be changed fortnightly to ensure there is fluency and a 

good comprehension of the text.                                          

Our ‘Show and Tell’ session will be each Friday aftermoon. May we ask that anything sent in is 

purposeful and the children have an idea about what they would like to share about their special 

things in front of their friends.  

If you have any suggestions for activities or resources at home to support our learning we 

welcome your contributions, please speak to a member of staff or send an email to – 

saplings@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk – thank you. 
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